Monday Doubles League – Winter 2009/10
Linage Charges
The Hollywood Bowl has told me that their charges will be increased from next week from £2.70 to £3 per game. I don’t think this is unreasonable given that this is the first raise since we started at the Bowl in 2006 and the charge is apparently still below the charges at other bowling centres.
The effect on the prize fund is that only £1 out of our £10 subs. will be added to the prize fund instead of £1.90. The total prize fund would have been around £1,450 but if we carry on at £10 per week it will fall to £860.
As always, we have several options:
1. Continue with £10 per week.
2. Increase to £11 per week. The prize fund would amount to £1,560. (Unfortunately, any increase means that we have to mess around with change, but we’ll have to face that some time....)
3. Increase to £12 per week. Prize fund would be an impressive £2,260.
4. Increase to £12 but use the fund to pay for the pub and food costs at the end of season prize awards (This was £7.50 each last time). This would cost approx £300.
Please consider this & indicate your preference. 
If you have another suggestion please add that below.

Team Name: _________________________________

Preferred Option: ___________
